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16th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Early Years Staffing at Bournmoor 
 

I am pleased to inform you that Miss Hopper will join us from January 2023 as our new Early Years teacher.  
Miss Hopper is well known to our school having worked here previously so we know she will settle in very 
quickly with our team.  In order to ensure a smooth transition for pupils in Early Years, Miss Hopper will 
liaise with staff prior to starting.  
 
Miss Pigg will be available to speak to parents later this month at Parents’ Evening to share information 
from this term.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Pigg for all her hard work during the last 
5 years. 
 

Yours sincerely 

L A Snowdon  

Mrs Laura Snowdon (Headteacher) 
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